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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

DATE: September 6, 1976 

TO: JIM CONNOR 

FROM: 

SUBJ: 

JIM CAVANAUGH~*~ 
(J QV 

Attached (Phone Call to 
Mathews) 

FYI ___ _ 

ACTION ---

This has been taken care of . 

• 

Digitized from Box C48 of The Presidential Handwriting File 
at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library



THE PRESID:HT E/tS SEEN .. • " 

MEMORANDUM FOR 

FROM: 

SUBJECT: 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

September 4, 1976 

THE PRESID~~. ~ ~ / 

JIM CAVANA~ 

Your Phone Call to Secretary Mathews 

Secretary Mathews just called to report that he 
has investigated the Bridgeport Choir situation. 
HEW has no plans to move against the choir and in 
fact will not enforce this particular regulation 
in any school system against any choir. 

The Secretary indicated that there are some ambiguities 
in current regulations which he will have cleared 
up next week. 
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